Town Board Meeting
September 11, 2017 5:30 P.M.
Bradley Town Hall

1) Callto Order: Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order at 5:30pm. Present were Supervisors Joan
Hilgendorf, Bill Jelinek and Robert Eisenman.

2) Pledge of Allegiance
3) Public Comment: None

4) Treasurers Report: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$107,824.29; Equipment Fund - $132,291.28; General Savings
Account - $9,722.72; Checking Account - $241,480.46; Cemetery Fund - $117,887.32; Re-Evaluation $15,000.00;
and Greenwood Cemetery Beautification Fund - $12,381.01.

5) Minutes of Previous Meeting(s): August 14, 2017 meeting Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0

6) Clerk’s Business
A. Payment of vouchers #4602 through #4629: Hilgendorf/Jelinek motion to approve.
Motion passed 4-0.
B. Operators Licenses request from Jordan Huston: Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0

7) Correspondence - None

8) Assessor's Contract up for renewal to run from 1/1/2018-1/1/2020 with no changes at $2,000.00/month for a total of
$24,000.00/year for Jeremy Kurtzweil: Hilgendorf/Jelinek motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0

9) Pan Commission did not have a meeting in August the next meeting is scheduled for September 25, 2017 at 6:30pm.

10) Byron Lange gave the road report stating that the culvert on Woodland Drive is in and curb will go in next week when
the county is available. The town will need to send out proposals for gravel crushing as we are completely out. The
majority of the road work should be wrapped up around October 1st we will then look at how much money is left in the
budget to do shoulder clean-up. Byron is also going to talk with Arnott on pricing for shoulder clean-up.

11) Waste and Recycling contract is coming due an ad was placed in the Tomahawk Leader and notices were mailed out
to Advanced Disposal, Eagle Waste and IROW. All proposals are due back by October 5th at 10:00am.

12) Cemetery Report: ACE Landscaping is working on a proposal for the scattering grounds at the cemetery. Tom will be
painting the bridge at the cemetery. The pond has been shut down as it has a leak in it, they will look at fixing the
pond next spring. All flowers need to be removed from the cemetery by September 20th and seasonal decorations
may go back up after October 1st. The dates for cemetery clean-up will now follow what is posted in the book at the
cemetery. The contract with Tom/Four Seasons Home Owner is coming due. He does have it set-up with automatic
renewal with a 1% increase as long as there are no complaints. Betty Webie had stopped at the town hall to pay-off
her cemetery lot that she had been making payments on. There is no record of a lot for her so she will contact Tom,
find a lot and be given credit for the payment she had made and only be charged for what lots were selling for in 2004
Koth/Hilgendorf motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0

13) Parks & Beach Report: Kahle Park is rented out for the harley weekend, as soon as that is finished we will be shutting
down the port-a-potty there. The port-a-potty at the beach has also been closed.

14) Building & Grounds Report: None
15) Paul Barker has decided to not be a fill-in at the dump sites so David Zehner has been hired and will be the new fill-in.
16) Adjourn: 6:05pm

Kari Kiser-Clerk



